
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

    The students did an excellent job in 2nd grade this week! We 
wrapped up our study of fractions and began our final preparations 
for First Communion.  As we look forward to our next week, the 
students will be counting down the last few days  
before First Communion.  Please see the reminders below so  
that you are fully prepared for all of the upcoming events: 
 
²  Family Banners are due this Monday, April 25 
²  First Communion Picture Order Forms will be in the  
 Lancer folders today.  PLEASE KEEP THESE FORMS  
AND BRING TO THE CHURCH ON THE DAY OF FIRST 
COMMUNION.  Pictures will be taken at 9:00 a.m. by the  
fountain. 
²  There will be no spelling homework next week.  Instead 
students will need to complete the 1st Communion worksheet.  
This will be due on Friday. 
 
Don’t forget that I have posted all of the necessary items for First 
Communion on our classroom website under the Religion tab.   
I wish everyone a lovely weekend.  J 
 
 

Friday, April 22, 2016 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Language Arts:  Book Club Final Task 
Math:  How do you tell time to the quarter hour?  How do you estimate 
time? 
Writing:  iPad writing project: Spring Poems 
Religion:  First Communion Preparation.   

 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Family Banners due 

April 25 
 

First Communion Retreat 
April 29 

10:00 to 2:00 
 

First Holy Communion 
April 30 

 
May Crowning 

May 4 
 
 
 
 

 
 


